
Greetings Bow Families,

I hope everyone had a relaxing Thanksgiving Break. School resumes on Monday, November 27th 

@ 8:30 am.

This is a very important message regarding daily attendance.

The school’s daily attendance rate is concerning. We have an average of 70% of our scholars 

coming to school every day. This is alarming because our scholars are missing out on valuable 

instruction and could possibly be retained. 

Getting back into the habit of daily attendance matters more than ever. Going to school is an 

opportunity for your student to:

● Build routines that help reduce stress. 

● Connect to their friends and teachers. 

● Engage in learning. 

When scholars attend regularly, they are most likely to excel academically. 

We would like to partner with you to improve attendance. Staff will be contacting you when 

scholars are absent. We are concerned about the academic future of our scholars. Their 

attendance matters all day and every day.

Let’s get our scholars to school!

Sincerely,

Principal Evans


